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30th April 2025 ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Planetarium  
 
Year 1 has planned an exciting in school workshop from the planetarium which is linked to our learning 
quest topic Space. The purpose of the workshop is for children to explore space travel over time and 
explore planets and stars in our solar system. All Year 1 classes will be having a session which will take 
place on Wednesday 14th May 2025.  
 
The cost of this session is £5.00. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by contributions, 
the workshop will be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium the school can support you. 
Payments to be paid via Arbor > Trips > Planetarium by Friday 9th May 2025 at the latest. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 1 Team 
 

 
 

 

 


